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Call for Nominations: 2020-21

This call for nominations is being sent out to all known members of the SeRUG. Nominations are now open for available positions for the 2020-21 Board of Directors.

Any number of names may be submitted in nomination for any open board position. All nominations will be verified and then compiled onto a ballot to be distributed on March 30, 2020. Election will be completed by May 15, 2020. 

NOTE: 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Nominations for board members must include the nominee’s name, organization, and email address. Contact information must be provided to be included on the ballot.
2. Any SeRUG member is eligible for nomination/election to the BOD
3. Elected BOD members will serve a two-year term of office and function as an Officer of the organization [specific Officer roles to be determined by the members of the BOD].
4. In accordance with SeRUG Policy 005 regarding the revised election process, for the year 2020-21 there are three open BOD positions to be filled.
a. Returning BOD members include Shirley Shipp, and Timothy Cain.

Nominations for 2020-21 Board of Directors – nominate as many persons as you wish:

	Name
	Organization
	E-Mail Address
	Comments

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	




Nomination forms must be received no later than March 13, 2020 via email or USPS:

1. Email nominations to: southeastrug@gmail.com

2. Mail nominations to:	Southeast Regional User Group, Inc.
2655 Ulmerton Rd, Suite 101Clearwater, FL 33762
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